Mbuvi Ngunze

Group Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer,

Kenya Airways

email: mbuvi.ngunze@kenya-airways.com
Also please use the general contact details for Kenya Airways to fax, phone and email from mid-day Tuesday and all day Wednesday

Kenya Airways London - Main Office
World Business Centre 1 Third Floor
1208 Newall Road
Heathrow Airport
Hounslow
Middlesex
TW6 2RE
Tel : +44 20 82831800
Email: customer.relations@kenya-airways.com
Fax: +44 020 8283 1880

Airport Office
Room 2543, Mezzanine Floor,
Terminal 4 Heathrow Airport
Mddx TW6 3YD
Tel (Emergencies only): +44 020 8759 7366
Fax: +44 020 8745 5027

Dear Mr Ngunze,
Re: DIANNE NGOZA
Date of Birth 28.08.1969  Home Office ref no:  021042760


I am writing to ask you not to fly Dianne Ngoza on Kenya Airways Flight KQ1012 which leaves at 5.25pm on Wednesday 30th November from Heathrow to Nairobi. She is then booked on a connecting flight KQ5862 from Kenya to Ndola in Zambia. 
Dianne, who is a nurse, has lived in the UK for 14 years and it is now her home. She came here on a work permit and later tried to apply for leave to remain but a series of errors by her previous immigration solicitor left her destitute.  She now has a new solicitor who has worked with her to put together fresh evidence for her case. The Home Office is obliged to look at the evidence before trying to remove Dianne from the UK. This has not been done so any attempt to remove her is unlawful. In addition, she does not possess a passport.

Dianne is extremely well liked and respected in communities throughout Greater Manchester and Lancashire. She has done voluntary work for many different charities and organisations. Her supporters have written in great numbers to the Immigration Minister Robert Goodwill saying she must stay in the UK while her case is considered. 

As chief executive of Kenya Airways, I am urging you not to be complicit in the Home Office's attempt to remove Dianne forcibly and unlawfully from the UK.  
Thank you,
